
From: Pearson, Rayne (UTC) 
Sent: Friday, September 11, 2020 9:15 AM
To: 'Wiley, Dave' <dwiley@williamskastner.com>
Cc: Sharp, Jason (UTC) <jason.sharp@utc.wa.gov>; 'Jay Alexander' <Jay@reachone.com>
Subject: RE: TG-200756 Peninsula Sanitation Service, Inc. Request for Extension of Time To Respond
to Penalty Assessment to September 30

Thank you, Mr. Wiley. Your request for extension is granted and Peninsula Sanitation Service’s
response to the Penalty Assessment issued in Docket TG-200756 is now due by close of business on
Wednesday, September 30, 2020. I will have Records Center place this email thread in the docket to
memorialize the new deadline.

Rayne Pearson
Administrative Law Director
(360) 664-1136
rayne.pearson@utc.wa.gov
Pronouns: She/her

Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability.
www.utc.wa.gov

From: Wiley, Dave [mailto:dwiley@williamskastner.com] 
Sent: Friday, September 11, 2020 9:13 AM
To: Pearson, Rayne (UTC) <rayne.pearson@utc.wa.gov>
Cc: Sharp, Jason (UTC) <jason.sharp@utc.wa.gov>; 'Jay Alexander' <Jay@reachone.com>
Subject: TG-200756 Peninsula Sanitation Service, Inc. Request for Extension of Time To Respond to
Penalty Assessment to September 30
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Good Morning Judge Pearson: This is to request an extension of time to respond to the above
penalty assessment to Wednesday, September 30, 2020.  This would afford additional time to
counsel to obtain additional facts surrounding the assessment, including conferring further with
both the company and importantly, the staff, and making an initial decision on either opposing or
seeking to mitigate the proposed penalty.  I have been in touch with Jason Sharp this morning who is
ostensibly the lead on the assessment at this point, and he has no objection to the extension of the
response period.  Finally, should we not resolve the matter by September 30, I would plan to
formally appear and understand ALD would set the matter for eventual hearing.
 
Thank you in advance for your consideration of this request. 
 
Dave W. Wiley
Williams Kastner | Attorney at Law
601 Union Street, Suite 4100
Seattle, WA 98101-2380
P: 206-233-2895 | M: 206-226-6787
www.williamskastner.com | Bio | V-Card
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